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Making a submission Form Submission 

There has been a submission of the form Making a submission through your Engage Victoria website. 

Name 

 

 

Postcode 

 

 

Email 

 

 

Write your submission 

Are there any plans for a widening or replacing the rail bridge at Hull and Morroolbark Rds? The plan 

mentions works to bridge and intersection, but no detail, it is already a very congested intersection in the 

morning and afternoons, with traffic regularly backed up to Summerhill Park Drive on Hull Rd and well 

past Nicholson Ln on Mooroolbark Rds, with the increase of traffic, this major choke point will be even 

worse, The developer's, state government and the council will all be making a lot of money out of this 

development , but it appears the current residence of the area, are not considered at all, 
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I confirm that I have read and agree to the above conditions for making a submission. 

Yes 

To view all of this form's submissions, visit 

https://engage.vic.gov.au/index.php/dashboard/reports/forms_new/data/4208 

This is not SPAM. You are receiving this message because you have submitted feedback or signed up to Engage Victoria. If 
you think you have been sent this by mistake please contact us at contact@engage.vic.gov.au. 
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